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New Canoe Blessed

The Rev. David Kaupu blessed the Club's new

-

Bradley fiberglass racing canoe on May 30 as

paddlers looked on. The canoe was named
Kalehuawehe. The original Club site was located in
Waikiki at an area famous for its surf, and known to
Hawaiians as Kalehuawehe. The name and the
surfing sport it represents are part of OCC's history
and worthy of being honored with a canoe that bears
that name, especially a canoe designed to ride waves
to maximum advantage.




